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OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, DC 20555 
ATTENTION: RULEMAKING AND ADJUDICATIONS 
STAFF 

"To Whom It May Concern: 

I am oMsed to the NRC proposed rulemaling as described in 
The Federal Register, April 16,2001, Vol.'66 to change the 

licensing hearing process for nuclear power reactors. The public 
is entitled to full and meaningful partiOipation in an 2niht 
m hearing process for the licensing ofnew reactors, the 

relicensing of aging reactors and industry amendments to 
operating'license safety requirements.  
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